Newsletter November 2016
[image: image1.wmf] This is just a short newsletter to keep everyone up to date following our recent Committee Meeting.
BACs payments will not be invoiced in the office but could you please let us know when you make a payment.

With Christmas coming please try and use easyfundraising for your Christmas goodies.

We will continue to run our Mentor Volunteer system to help new volunteers settle in.

Once again can I remind all riders and carers that if they need to contact us on the day please ring either the office or my mobile number.

Horses.  Digby has now been sold and Sparky has settled well.  We are still looking for a Highland and a larger experienced horse to replace Teddy and Woody.

The Long Room is complete and now houses our mechanical horse which is in regular use.

Welcome to all our new riders and volunteers.

Lastly, because of extra family commitments and a litter of pups due shortly, please bear with us if we have to cancel some sessions.

Dates for November

November 28th


Meal at the Anchor (this is a fundraiser)

November 30th


Wednesday session running as usual.
